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WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mrs. Finocchiaro to the Minister for Trade and Major Projects 
 

Water Park 

1. The Northern Territory (NT) Government announced in the 2017-18 Budget that 

$500,000 has been allocated to investigate, market test and scope the 

development of a water theme park in Darwin. Please provide an update on the 

progress of this investment.  

 

2. In August the NT News reported that Pico Play would use local subcontractors 

to develop the business case, which would include an initial concept design and 

costing, analyse the economic and social impact of the park and its commercial 

feasibility. Will it be made public? When will the feasibility study be finalised, and 

will it be made public? If not, why not? 

 

 

 

 


